
November 10, 2024 

 firstbaptistplymouth.org 
252.793.5026 

fbcoff@embarqmail.com 

Attendance and Stewardship  

For November 3, 2024 

Sunday School: 44 Worship: 63 

 Online Views: 72 

Tithes and Offerings 

General Fund Total: $7,205.70 

Baptist Children’s Homes: $290.00 

Major Maintenance: $580.00 

Parking Lot: $19.00 
 

(Budget Needed Weekly $5,965.00) 

Online Giving for October $2,750.00 

You can give online at 

www.firstbaptistplymouth.org/give 
 

P R AY E R  C O N C E R N S  

 

CHURCH FAMILY:   

Charlene Evans 

Virginia Dilday 

Shelley Brown 

George Boyd 

Mittie Ward 

Kristie Shaw 

Margaret Sugg 

Chris Smith  

Marguerite Hart  

Ann Bland  

B.J. Lyle 

Faye McCombs 

FRIENDS AND RELATIVES:  

Amy Gurganus  Shirley  Harrell  

Aiden Bishop   John  C. Mann 

Ronnie Coburn  Betty King 

Sharon Shipley  Whitney Denton 

Rick Casey  Junior Daffon 

Tim King (Brother of Tammy Wiard) 

Rodney Rogerson 

Ronnie Collier (Father of Rhonda Hickman) 

Tracy Pinner 

(Granddaughter in 

law of Shirley P.) 

Vanessa White 

Stanley Curry 

Jeff Davis 

Mary Bunting  

Amy Phelps 

Danny Barber 

Steve Peyton 

Stan Dymek  

Joelle Dickey    

Joyce Jones  

Evan Roberson 

  

 

NURSING HOME RESIDENTS:  

Tim Elks  

           Carrolton of Plymouth 

Steve Barnes 

        Autumnfield of Belhaven 

Nancy Revelle 

          Ahoskie Assisted Living 

Shelby Flint 

   Windsor House 

NURSERY SCHEDULE 

Today:  Ann Cody, India Jones 

Nov. 17: Lora Craddock, Glenda Smith 

Please continue to 

pray for everyone  

affected by the  

hurricanes. 

 Coming Up 

Nov. 11th-Deacons meet at 7pm 

with Lora Craddock hosting. 

Nov. 13th-Finance Committee 

meets following the Bible study. 

Nov. 17th-Gail Hardison meets 

after church for the annual Bake 

& Take! 

Nov. 18th-Last Ladies Bible Study 

Nov. 20th-Last Wednesday Bible 

Study. 

Baptist Children’s Homes Offering 

Goal:  $1,500.00 

Received:  $290.00 

THANK YOU 

The Baptist Men would 
like to thank the Ladies 
Bible Study Group and 

the Ladies Knitting 
Group for helping pack 
the back packs for the 
Appalachian Coalfield 
Ministry.  We are truly 

grateful. 

Items for the combined Decem-

ber/January Newsletter should be 

in the church office no later than 

Monday, November 18th. 

Thank you so much 

for participating in 

SOCKTOBER. We  

collected 85 pairs of 

regular socks and 11 

pairs of gripper 

socks for the  

Nursing Home! 
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